
City of Waltham 
  

 
 

Veterans Service Committee Meeting  

          October 15, 2018 

          Minutes of the meeting  
 

 

       Chairperson Diane LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.   

 

Attendance: Councillor’s, Brasco, Harris, McLaughlin, and Chairperson LeBlanc. 

 

Councillor Brasco moved approval of the January 16, 2018 minutes. Motion was adopted 

on a voice vote. 

 

Chairperson LeBlanc gave a brief presentation regarding the resolution. 

 

Councillor Brasco made a request that the Director of Veterans Services and the 

Commander of the local DAV be invited to the next meeting of the Veterans Services 

Committee to discuss the resolution requesting that a street be named YANKEE in honor 

of the National Guard 26 Infantry Division. Motion was adopted on a voice vote. 

 

Councillor Brasco made a motion to adjourn.  Motion was adopted on a voice vote and the 

meeting was adjourned at 6:41 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Thomas J. Magno 

Clerk – Ad Hoc Committees 

 

 


